Dear Valued Guests,

We hope this message finds you well. At [Restaurant Name], the safety and comfort of our
patrons is our top priority. In light of ongoing developments, we have implemented several
updated dining experience measures to ensure your visit is both enjoyable and safe.

Updated Measures:

Enhanced cleaning protocols before, during, and after service.
Social distancing guidelines in dining spaces.

Mandatory face coverings for all staff members.

Contactless payment options available.

Online reservation system encouraged to minimize wait times.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we navigate these changes. Our team is
dedicated to providing you with a memorable dining experience while prioritizing your health
and safety.

Thank you for being a part of the [Restaurant Name] family. We look forward to welcoming you
soon!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Restaurant Name]



